
Dear Colleagues, 

 Nuclear Physics Board of the European Physical Society announces a new  Dissertation Award 
in Nuclear Physics which will recognize the excellency of a recent Ph. D. in Nuclear Physics. 
Nominations are open to any person who has received a Ph.D. degree in experimental, theoretical 
or applications of nuclear physics in a country which is member of the EPS within the three-year 
period 2009-2011. 

Details about the application can be found on http://www.nipne.ro/npd-eps-phd-prize/ 

Please disseminate this announcement among all potential interested colleagues. 

Nuclear Physics Board of EPS 


